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Formal response TO HMIC PEEL Efficiency report 
 
“I note the contents of the HMIC Peel Efficiency report published today, Tuesday 20 October 2015. 
 
In awarding the force grades of “good” across the board for the second consecutive year, HMIC has 
recognised that Leicestershire Police continues to deliver an efficient service to the communities of 
Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland and that we are as prepared as possible for the future financial 
challenges that lie ahead. 
 
I will be discussing specific observations made in the report with the Chief Constable and consider 
what action he is taking to act on the recommendations contained with the report.” 
 


